From: Mascio, John
Sent: Monday, September 12, 2005 10:56 AM
To: Norman Y. Mineta, Secretary - U.S. Secretary of Transportation
Cc: Senator Arlen Specter; Senator Rick Santorum
Subject: Motion of Allegheny County Council 

Dear Mr. Mineta,

      At the Regular Meeting of Allegheny County Council held on September 6, 2005, Council unanimously approved the attached Motion which fully supports, and places among its greatest priorities the construction of a high-speed Maglev transportation system and the industry necessary to manufacture high-speed Maglev systems in the United States.  

     The Motion also endorses and supports the Pennsylvania Project in its efforts to have Allegheny County be identified by the U.S. Secretary of Transportation as the project east of the Mississippi River selected for federal demonstration project funding which would provide $45 million Federal grant to be awarded for the construction of one Magnetic Levitation Transportation Technology Deployment Program demonstration project.

     Your attention to this Motion is requested.

John Mascio

Chief Clerk

Allegheny County Council

